
MICHIGAN STATE UNIVERSITY 

OF AGRICULTURE AND APPLIED SCIEN CE • EAST LANSING 

DEAN OF INTERNATIONAL PROGRAMS 

Dr. John A. Hannah 
President 
Michigan State University 
Ca:npus 

Dear President Ramah: 

August 29, 1957 

I am enclosing a copy of a memorandum from Art Brandstatter 
to me concerning the hiring of police administration people 
for the Vietnam project. 

I thought you would be interested in the magnitude of th:! 
effort and the vigor with which it was carried outo 

Sincerely, 

\~.~(~ ~7" 
· Glen L . Taggart 

Dean 

GLT bh 

AUG 301957 
M.lCHlGAN STATE UNlVERSlTY 

Presiden t's ('Hi<=e 
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Inter-Department Correspondence 

MEMORANDUM 

To Dean Glen Taggart 

from A• F. Brandstatter 

Date 8/2/57 

I thought you might be 1ntoruted in loaming that 
a tot l of 404 pe.ople applied for the police pb&le 
of th Vietncza Project during the rec t recruitaent 
period. t'he great .. t number of r .. ponau were from 
the follaving state•: California, Michigan, Rev 
York, Oregon, Texas, and Wuhington. 

~ 

I, peraonally, interviewed appr tely 100 people 
on th• Waat Cout, But Co t, and in lut Lanaing 
in order to mak final aelection. ?ho people vbo 
were hired ra from the following atataa: California, 
Kllryland, Michigan, Netl York. Or gon, Vir inia, W h­
i113ton, and W hington, D. c. 

Al'B:br 
cc: Mr. Sbcinba: 
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